
DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Public Notice
An enforcement action has been proposed for Sun Tribe 
Solar, LLC for violations of State Water Control Law and 
regulations in Fluvanna County, VA. The proposed order 
is available from the DEQ contact or at 
https://www.deq.virginia.gov/permits-regulations/
public-notices/enforcement-orders. The DEQ contact 
will accept written comments from March 13, 2023 to 
April 12, 2023. DEQ contact: Kristen Sadtler; 
email - kristen.sadtler@deq.virginia.gov; 
or mail - DEQ, 1111 East Main St, Richmond, VA 23219.


